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Evolution and Disease James Thomas Charles Nash 1915
The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks Rebecca Skloot
2010-02-02 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “The story of
modern medicine and bioethics—and, indeed, race
relations—is refracted beautifully, and
movingly.”—Entertainment Weekly NOW A MAJOR MOTION
PICTURE FROM HBO® STARRING OPRAH WINFREY AND ROSE BYRNE
• ONE OF THE “MOST INFLUENTIAL” (CNN), “DEFINING”
(LITHUB), AND “BEST” (THE PHILADELPHIA INQUIRER) BOOKS
OF THE DECADE • ONE OF ESSENCE’S 50 MOST IMPACTFUL BLACK
BOOKS OF THE PAST 50 YEARS • WINNER OF THE CHICAGO
TRIBUNE HEARTLAND PRIZE FOR NONFICTION NAMED ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review
• Entertainment Weekly • O: The Oprah Magazine • NPR •
Financial Times • New York • Independent (U.K.) • Times
(U.K.) • Publishers Weekly • Library Journal • Kirkus
Reviews • Booklist • Globe and Mail Her name was
Henrietta Lacks, but scientists know her as HeLa. She
was a poor Southern tobacco farmer who worked the same
land as her slave ancestors, yet her cells—taken without
her knowledge—became one of the most important tools in
medicine: The first “immortal” human cells grown in
culture, which are still alive today, though she has
been dead for more than sixty years. HeLa cells were
vital for developing the polio vaccine; uncovered
secrets of cancer, viruses, and the atom bomb’s effects;
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helped lead to important advances like in vitro
fertilization, cloning, and gene mapping; and have been
bought and sold by the billions. Yet Henrietta Lacks
remains virtually unknown, buried in an unmarked grave.
Henrietta’s family did not learn of her “immortality”
until more than twenty years after her death, when
scientists investigating HeLa began using her husband
and children in research without informed consent. And
though the cells had launched a multimillion-dollar
industry that sells human biological materials, her
family never saw any of the profits. As Rebecca Skloot
so brilliantly shows, the story of the Lacks family—past
and present—is inextricably connected to the dark
history of experimentation on African Americans, the
birth of bioethics, and the legal battles over whether
we control the stuff we are made of. Over the decade it
took to uncover this story, Rebecca became enmeshed in
the lives of the Lacks family—especially Henrietta’s
daughter Deborah. Deborah was consumed with questions:
Had scientists cloned her mother? Had they killed her to
harvest her cells? And if her mother was so important to
medicine, why couldn’t her children afford health
insurance? Intimate in feeling, astonishing in scope,
and impossible to put down, The Immortal Life of
Henrietta Lacks captures the beauty and drama of
scientific discovery, as well as its human consequences.
Born to Choose John H Falk 2017-09-05 Born to Choose is
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John H. Falk’s compelling account of why and how we make
the endless set of choices we do, every second of every
day of our lives. Synthesizing research from across the
biological and social sciences, Falk argues that human
choice-making is an evolutionarily ancient and complex
process. He suggests that all our choices are influenced
by very basic and early evolving needs, and that
ultimately each choice is designed to support survival
in the guise of perceived well-being. This engaging book
breaks new intellectual ground and enhances our
understanding not just of human choice-making but human
behavior overall.
Biology for the IB Diploma Andrew Allott 2001 This
concise guide provides all the content you need for the
IB Diploma in Biology at both Standard and Higher
Level.* Follows the structure of the IB Programme
exactly and include all the options* Each topic is
presented on its own page for clarity* Standard and
Higher Level material clearly indicated* Plenty of
practice questions* Written with an awareness that
English may not be the reader's first language
The International Baccalaureate Alexander Duncan
Campbell Peterson 1972
Principles of Virology, Volume 2 S. Jane Flint
2020-11-03 Principles of Virology, the leading virology
textbook in use, is an extremely valuable and highly
informative presentation of virology at the interface of
modern cell biology and immunology. This text utilizes a
uniquely rational approach by highlighting common
principles and processes across all viruses. Using a set
of representative viruses to illustrate the breadth of
viral complexity, students are able to under-stand viral
reproduction and pathogenesis and are equipped with the
necessary tools for future encounters with new or
understudied viruses. This fifth edition was updated to
keep pace with the ever-changing field of virology. In
addition to the beloved full-color illustrations, video
interviews with leading scientists, movies, and links to
exciting blogposts on relevant topics, this edition
includes study questions and active learning puzzles in
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each chapter, as well as short descriptions regarding
the key messages of references of special interest.
Volume I: Molecular Biology focuses on the molecular
processes of viral reproduction, from entry through
release. Volume II: Pathogenesis and Control addresses
the interplay between viruses and their host organisms,
on both the micro- and macroscale, including chapters on
public health, the immune response, vaccines and other
antiviral strategies, viral evolution, and a brand new
chapter on the therapeutic uses of viruses. These two
volumes can be used for separate courses or together in
a single course. Each includes a unique appendix,
glossary, and links to internet resources. Principles of
Virology, Fifth Edition, is ideal for teaching the
strategies by which all viruses reproduce, spread within
a host, and are maintained within populations. This
edition carefully reflects the results of extensive
vetting and feedback received from course instructors
and students, making this renowned textbook even more
appropriate for undergraduate and graduate courses in
virology, microbiology, and infectious diseases.
Biology SL Guy Décarie 2011-01
IB Biology Course Book Andrew Allott 2014-01 The most
comprehensive coverage of the new 2014 syllabus for both
SL and HL, this completely revised edition gives you
unrivalled support for the new concept-based approach to
learning, the Nature of Science. The only DP Biology
resource that includes support straight from the IB,
integrated exam work helps you maximize achievement.
Edible Insects Arnold van Huis 2013 Edible insects have
always been a part of human diets, but in some societies
there remains a degree of disdain and disgust for their
consumption. Insects offer a significant opportunity to
merge traditional knowledge and modern science to
improve human food security worldwide. This publication
describes the contribution of insects to food security
and examines future prospects for raising insects at a
commercial scale to improve food and feed production,
diversify diets, and support livelihoods in both
developing and developed countries. Edible insects are a
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promising alternative to the conventional production of
meat, either for direct human consumption or for
indirect use as feedstock. This publication will boost
awareness of the many valuable roles that insects play
in sustaining nature and human life, and it will
stimulate debate on the expansion of the use of insects
as food and feed.
Backpacker 2001-03 Backpacker brings the outdoors
straight to the reader's doorstep, inspiring and
enabling them to go more places and enjoy nature more
often. The authority on active adventure, Backpacker is
the world's first GPS-enabled magazine, and the only
magazine whose editors personally test the hiking
trails, camping gear, and survival tips they publish.
Backpacker's Editors' Choice Awards, an industry honor
recognizing design, feature and product innovation, has
become the gold standard against which all other
outdoor-industry awards are measured.
A Manual for Writers of Dissertations Kate L. Turabian
1945
Sports-Related Concussions in Youth National Research
Council 2014-02-04 In the past decade, few subjects at
the intersection of medicine and sports have generated
as much public interest as sports-related concussions especially among youth. Despite growing awareness of
sports-related concussions and campaigns to educate
athletes, coaches, physicians, and parents of young
athletes about concussion recognition and management,
confusion and controversy persist in many areas.
Currently, diagnosis is based primarily on the symptoms
reported by the individual rather than on objective
diagnostic markers, and there is little empirical
evidence for the optimal degree and duration of physical
rest needed to promote recovery or the best timing and
approach for returning to full physical activity.
Sports-Related Concussions in Youth: Improving the
Science, Changing the Culture reviews the science of
sports-related concussions in youth from elementary
school through young adulthood, as well as in military
personnel and their dependents. This report recommends
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actions that can be taken by a range of audiences including research funding agencies, legislatures, state
and school superintendents and athletic directors,
military organizations, and equipment manufacturers, as
well as youth who participate in sports and their
parents - to improve what is known about concussions and
to reduce their occurrence. Sports-Related Concussions
in Youth finds that while some studies provide useful
information, much remains unknown about the extent of
concussions in youth; how to diagnose, manage, and
prevent concussions; and the short- and long-term
consequences of concussions as well as repetitive head
impacts that do not result in concussion symptoms. The
culture of sports negatively influences athletes' selfreporting of concussion symptoms and their adherence to
return-to-play guidance. Athletes, their teammates, and,
in some cases, coaches and parents may not fully
appreciate the health threats posed by concussions.
Similarly, military recruits are immersed in a culture
that includes devotion to duty and service before self,
and the critical nature of concussions may often go
unheeded. According to Sports-Related Concussions in
Youth, if the youth sports community can adopt the
belief that concussions are serious injuries and
emphasize care for players with concussions until they
are fully recovered, then the culture in which these
athletes perform and compete will become much safer.
Improving understanding of the extent, causes, effects,
and prevention of sports-related concussions is vitally
important for the health and well-being of youth
athletes. The findings and recommendations in this
report set a direction for research to reach this goal.
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2016-06-02 Wise, often funny,
sometimes heartbreaking, Persepolis tells the story of
Marjane Satrapi's life in Tehran from the ages of six to
fourteen, years that saw the overthrow of the Shah's
regime, the triumph of the Islamic Revolution and the
devastating effects of war with Iraq. The intelligent
and outspoken child of radical Marxists, and the greatgrandaughter of Iran's last emperor, Satrapi bears
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witness to a childhood uniquely entwined with the
history of her country. Persepolis paints an
unforgettable portrait of daily life in Iran and of the
bewildering contradictions between home life and public
life. Amidst the tragedy, Marjane's child's eye view
adds immediacy and humour, and her story of a childhood
at once outrageous and ordinary, beset by the
unthinkable and yet buffered by an extraordinary and
loving family, is immensely moving. It is also very
beautiful; Satrapi's drawings have the power of the very
best woodcuts.
IB Physics Course Book Michael Bowen-Jones 2014-01 The
most comprehensive match to the new 2014 Chemistry
syllabus, this completely revised edition gives you
unrivalled support for the new concept-based approach,
the Nature of science. The only DP Chemistry resource
that includes support directly from the IB, focused exam
practice, TOK links and real-life applications drive
achievement.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 National Research Council 2015-07-23 Children are
already learning at birth, and they develop and learn at
a rapid pace in their early years. This provides a
critical foundation for lifelong progress, and the
adults who provide for the care and the education of
young children bear a great responsibility for their
health, development, and learning. Despite the fact that
they share the same objective - to nurture young
children and secure their future success - the various
practitioners who contribute to the care and the
education of children from birth through age 8 are not
acknowledged as a workforce unified by the common
knowledge and competencies needed to do their jobs well.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 explores the science of child development,
particularly looking at implications for the
professionals who work with children. This report
examines the current capacities and practices of the
workforce, the settings in which they work, the policies
and infrastructure that set qualifications and provide
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professional learning, and the government agencies and
other funders who support and oversee these systems.
This book then makes recommendations to improve the
quality of professional practice and the practice
environment for care and education professionals. These
detailed recommendations create a blueprint for action
that builds on a unifying foundation of child
development and early learning, shared knowledge and
competencies for care and education professionals, and
principles for effective professional learning. Young
children thrive and learn best when they have secure,
positive relationships with adults who are knowledgeable
about how to support their development and learning and
are responsive to their individual progress.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 offers guidance on system changes to improve the
quality of professional practice, specific actions to
improve professional learning systems and workforce
development, and research to continue to build the
knowledge base in ways that will directly advance and
inform future actions. The recommendations of this book
provide an opportunity to improve the quality of the
care and the education that children receive, and
ultimately improve outcomes for children.
Developing Solid Oral Dosage Forms Yihong Qiu 2016-11-08
Developing Solid Oral Dosage Forms: Pharmaceutical
Theory and Practice, Second Edition illustrates how to
develop high-quality, safe, and effective pharmaceutical
products by discussing the latest techniques, tools, and
scientific advances in preformulation investigation,
formulation, process design, characterization, scale-up,
and production operations. This book covers the
essential principles of physical pharmacy,
biopharmaceutics, and industrial pharmacy, and their
application to the research and development process of
oral dosage forms. Chapters have been added, combined,
deleted, and completely revised as necessary to produce
a comprehensive, well-organized, valuable reference for
industry professionals and academics engaged in all
aspects of the development process. New and important
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topics include spray drying, amorphous solid dispersion
using hot-melt extrusion, modeling and simulation,
bioequivalence of complex modified-released dosage
forms, biowaivers, and much more. Written and edited by
an international team of leading experts with experience
and knowledge across industry, academia, and regulatory
settings Includes new chapters covering the
pharmaceutical applications of surface phenomenon,
predictive biopharmaceutics and pharmacokinetics, the
development of formulations for drug discovery support,
and much more Presents new case studies throughout, and
a section completely devoted to regulatory aspects,
including global product regulation and international
perspectives
Introducing the IB Diploma Programme Marc Abrioux
2013-02-14 An ideal reference guide to introducing the
IB Diploma in your school.
International Cell Biology 1980–1981 Hans G. Schweiger
2013-12-14 In September, 1976, the International
Federation for Cell Biology held its first congress in
Boston. On this occasion Berlin was chosen as the site
for the next congress. This meant an acknowledgement and
at the same time a heavy burden for the still young
European Cell Biology Organization, which repre sents a
junction of European societies and groups for cell
biology. In practical terms, this meant that the members
of the young and, compared to the Ame rican Society for
Cell Biology, small German Society for Cell Biology had
to do a good deal of the organizing of the Cell Biology
Congress. This is an op portunity for me, as Chairman of
the Organizing Committee, and also on be half of the
German Society for Cell Biology, to express my gratitude
to all those who have actively participated in the
preparations for this Cell Biology Congress. The success
of the Congress in Berlin was to a significant extent
due to their work. In particular, I would like to
especially thank the Secretary General ofECBO Werner
Franke, Heidelberg, as well as the Chairman of the Local
Organizing Committee, Peter Giesbrecht, Berlin, for the
excellent job they did. The Congress in Berlin proved to
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be significantly larger than that in Boston in 1976. The
number of abstracts increased from 1200 to more than
1800. They have been published in the European Journal
of Cell Biology. In a simi lar way the number of
symposia and workshops expanded.
Biology Andrew Allott 2014-07-31 This comprehensive
Study Guide reinforces all the key concepts for the 2014
syllabus, ensuring students develop a clear
understanding of all the crucial topics at SL and HL.
Breaking concepts down into manageable sections and with
diagrams and illustrations to cement understanding,
exampreparation material is integrated to build student
confidence and assessment potential. Directly linked to
the Oxford Biology Course Book to extend and sharpen
comprehension, this book supports maximum achievement in
the course and assessment.About the series:Reinforce
student understanding of all the crucial subject
material. Fully comprehensive and matched to the most
recent syllabuses, these resources provide focused
review of all important concepts, tangibly strengthening
assessment potential.
Plant Molecular Biology — A Laboratory Manual Melody S.
Clark 2013-11-27 Covering the whole range of molecular
biology techniques - genetic engineering as well as
cytogenetics of plants -, each chapter begins with an
introduction to the basic approach. followed by detailed
methods with easy-to-follow protocols and comprehensive
troubleshooting. The first part introduces basic
molecular methodology such as DNA extraction, blotting,
production of libraries and RNA cloning, while the
second part describes analytical approaches, in
particular RAPD and RFLP. The manual concludes with a
variety of gene transfer techniques and both molecular
and cytological analysis. As such, this will be of great
use to both the first-timer and the experienced
scientist.
Prenatal and Postnatal Care Robin G. Jordan 2018-04-03
The second edition of the comprehensive and awardwinning text on prenatal and postnatal care The updated
edition of Prenatal and Postnatal Care offers a
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comprehensive text for the care of the woman during the
childbearing year. The expert author team presents
information needed to master foundational knowledge in
anatomy, physiology, psychology, culture, and structure
of preconception, prenatal and postnatal care, and the
management of common health problems in the childbearing
year. This edition has been revised throughout and
contains 6 new chapters on the following topics:
prenatal ultrasound, triage of the pregnant woman,
assisting women to development confidence for
physiologic birth, pregnancy after infertility, oral
health, and issues around diversity and inclusion in
prenatal and postnatal care. Additional highlights
include new and updated content on pregnant women in the
workplace, prenatal genetic testing, trauma-informed
care, and transgender pregnancy care. The second edition
also includes commonly used complementary therapies and
offers more detailed information on shared decisionmaking and planning for birth. Prenatal and Postnatal
Care: Provides expanded faculty resources with case
studies and test questions for each chapter Offers a
comprehensive text that covers essential aspects of
prenatal and postnatal care of the childbearing woman
Builds on the edition that won the Book of the Year
award from the American College of Nurse Midwives (ACNM)
in 2015. This revised, authoritative text is an ideal
resource for midwifery, nurse practitioner and physician
assistant students, and healthcare providers working
with pregnant and postpartum women.
Genomics in Aquaculture to Better Understand Species
Biology and Accelerate Genetic Progress José Manuel
Yáñez 2016-09-15 From a global perspective aquaculture
is an activity related to food production with large
potential for growth. Considering a continuously growing
population, the efficiency and sustainability of this
activity will be crucial to meet the needs of protein
for human consumption in the near future. However, for
continuous enhancement of the culture of both fish and
shellfish there are still challenges to overcome, mostly
related to the biology of the cultured species and their
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interaction with (increasingly changing) environmental
factors. Examples of these challenges include early
sexual maturation, feed meal replacement, immune
response to infectious diseases and parasites, and
temperature and salinity tolerance. Moreover, it is
estimated that less than 10% of the total aquaculture
production in the world is based on populations
genetically improved by means of artificial selection.
Thus, there is considerable room for implementing
breeding schemes aimed at improving productive traits
having significant economic impact. By far the most
economically relevant trait is growth rate, which can be
efficiently improved by conventional genetic selection
(i.e. based on breeding values of selection candidates).
However, there are other important traits that cannot be
measured directly on selection candidates, such as
resistance against infectious and parasitic agents and
carcass quality traits (e.g. fillet yield and meat
color). However, these traits can be more efficiently
improved using molecular tools to assist breeding
programs by means of marker-assisted selection, using a
few markers explaining a high proportion of the trait
variation, or genomic selection, using thousands of
markers to estimate genomic breeding values. The
development and implementation of new technologies
applied to molecular biology and genomics, such as nextgeneration sequencing methods and high-throughput
genotyping platforms, are allowing the rapid increase of
availability of genomic resources in aquaculture
species. These resources will provide powerful tools to
the research community and will aid in the determination
of the genetic factors involved in several biological
aspects of aquaculture species. In this regard, it is
important to establish discussion in terms of which
strategies will be more efficient to solve the primary
challenges that are affecting aquaculture systems around
the world. The main objective of this Research Topic is
to provide a forum to communicate recent research and
implementation strategies in the use of genomics in
aquaculture species with emphasis on (1) a better
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understanding of fish and shellfish biological processes
having considerable impact on aquaculture systems; and
(2) the efficient incorporation of molecular information
into breeding programs to accelerate genetic progress of
economically relevant traits.
The Bariatric Bible CAROL. BOWEN BALL 2019-04-30 This
comprehensive guide offers advice on the types of
surgery on offer and highlights the many diets that are
required prior to surgery. Its main focus is on advice
and recipes for after surgery to help the post-op
patient maximise their best chance of long-term success
with weight-loss and better health.
Fundamentals of Bionanomaterials Ahmed Barhoum
2022-01-28 Bionanomaterials are identified as a perfect
replacement, in the quest for the search of an
alternative to toxic conventional nanomaterials for
biomedical applications. Bionanomaterials are the
nanomaterials, that are fabricated via biomolecules or
encapsulate or immobilize a conventional nanomaterial
with a biomolecule. The biomolecules extracted from the
microbes, plants, agricultural wastes, insects, marine
organisms and certain animals are used for the formation
of bionanomaterials. These bionanomaterials exhibited
low or negligible toxicity towards humans, other
organisms and the environment with enhanced
biocompatibility, bioavailability and bioreactivity.
Thus, the aim of this book is to provide an overview of
various bionanomaterials, their synthesis,
characterization and their application-oriented
properties. The book is divided into two parts – Part 1
discusses about the bionanomaterials of exclusive
natural origin, self-assembled bionanomaterials and
their environmental application and Part 2 focuses on
applications of distinct bionanomaterials in biomedical
sciences. The ‘Chapter 1 – Bionanomaterials:
Definitions, sources, types, properties, market,
toxicity and regulations’ aims to provide an extensive
overview of bionanomaterials, their definitions,
sources, types and their properties. In addition, the
toxicity of bionanomaterials and their regulations
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implied in recent times were also discussed. ‘Chapter 2
– Nature inspired bionanomaterials’ highlights different
types of nature-inspired biosynthesized nanomaterials
and their green synthesis methods, as well as some of
their emerging applications, especially in the fields of
nanomedicine, cosmetics, drug delivery, molecular
imaging, and catalytic precursors. Further, the chapter
also covers different types of bionanomaterials (e.g.,
viruses, protein cages, and phages) and highlights their
unique properties and potential applications. ‘Chapter 3
– Culinary spices mediated biogenesis of nanoparticles
for cancer and diabetes treatment’ deals with
bionanomaterials synthesized by using extracts of
culinary spices and its vital role in the treatment of
distinct types of cancer and diabetes. In ‘Chapter 4 –
Environment friendly superhydrophobic bioactive
nanocoatings’, the authors have discussed the basics of
exceptional water repellence behaviour and recent
developments in the area of bioactive-SHC for various
applications. In addition, the current and projected
requirements for bioactive-SHC were also addressed. The
authors of ‘Chapter 5 – Self-assembly of nanobionics:
from theory to application’ reviewed, discussed,
addressed and highlighted the recent advancements in
bionics as an interdisciplinary field to understand the
bionic materials and particles, that are mainly
fabricated via self-assembly approach.
Nutraceuticals in Human Health Alessandra Durazzo
2021-01-21 Nutraceuticals are a challenge for the future
of prevention and therapy in healthcare. The possibility
to prevent and/or support pharmacological therapy, which
is nowadays mainly based on pharmaceuticals, can be a
powerful tool to face pathological, chronic, long-term
diseases in subjects who do not qualify for a
pharmacological therapy. Nutraceuticals are obtained
from vegetal or animal origin foods, and prospective
research on these products will clarify their role,
safety and efficacy by substantiating their role with
clinical data. An effort to clarify their mechanism of
action will open a door to the next generation of
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therapeutic agents that do not propose themselves as an
alternative to drugs, but, instead, can be helpful to
complement a pharmacological therapy, and to prevent the
onset of chronical diseases. The market as well as the
interest of people in naturally-derived remedies and
less synthetic pharmaceuticals is growing, and the
attention of the collective public imagination is
nowadays more strongly focused on these food-derived
products. This Special Issue is dedicated to the role of
and perspectives on nutraceuticals in human health,
examined from different angles ranging from analytical
aspects to clinical trials, and from efficacy studies to
beneficial effects on health conditions.
Biology for the IB Diploma Coursebook Brenda Walpole
2011-03-24 This text offers an in-depth analysis of all
topics covered in the IB syllabus, preparing students
with the skills needed to succeed in the examination.
Features include: clearly stated learning objectives at
the start of each section; quick questions throughout
each chapter and accessible language for students at all
levels.
Principles of Virology Jane Flint 2020-08-07 Principles
of Virology, the leading virology textbook in use, is an
extremely valuable and highly informative presentation
of virology at the interface of modern cell biology and
immunology. This text utilizes a uniquely rational
approach by highlighting common principles and processes
across all viruses. Using a set of representative
viruses to illustrate the breadth of viral complexity,
students are able to understand viral reproduction and
pathogenesis and are equipped with the necessary tools
for future encounters with new or understudied viruses.
This fifth edition was updated to keep pace with the
ever-changing field of virology. In addition to the
beloved full-color illustrations, video interviews with
leading scientists, movies, and links to exciting
blogposts on relevant topics, this edition includes
study questions and active learning puzzles in each
chapter, as well as short descriptions regarding the key
messages of references of special interest. Volume I:
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Molecular Biology focuses on the molecular processes of
viral reproduction, from entry through release. Volume
II: Pathogenesis and Control addresses the interplay
between viruses and their host organisms, on both the
micro- and macroscale, including chapters on public
health, the immune response, vaccines and other
antiviral strategies, viral evolution, and a brand new
chapter on the therapeutic uses of viruses. These two
volumes can be used for separate courses or together in
a single course. Each includes a unique appendix,
glossary, and links to internet resources. Principles of
Virology, Fifth Edition, is ideal for teaching the
strategies by which all viruses reproduce, spread within
a host, and are maintained within populations. This
edition carefully reflects the results of extensive
vetting and feedback received from course instructors
and students, making this renowned textbook even more
appropriate for undergraduate and graduate courses in
virology, microbiology, and infectious diseases.
Understanding by Design Grant P. Wiggins 2005-01-01
Presents a multifaceted model of understanding, which is
based on the premise that people can demonstrate
understanding in a variety of ways.
Diseases of Poultry 2019-11-19 The most complete and
definitive reference to all aspects of poultry diseases,
Diseases of Poultry, Fourteenth Edition has been fully
revised and updated to offer a comprehensive survey of
current knowledge. Updates the definitive reference of
poultry health and disease Provides more clinically
relevant information on management of specific diseases,
contributed by clinical poultry veterinarians Offers
information on disease control in organic and
antibiotic-free production Presents more concise,
streamlined chapters for ease of use Incorporates
advances in the field, from new diagnostic tools and
information to changes brought about by the increasing
globalization and the re-emergence of zoonotic pathogens
Biological Invasions and Its Management in China Fanghao
Wan 2017-04-25 The book discusses invasive-species
problems in agriculture, forests and aquatic ecosystems,
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highlighting the invasive mechanisms and management of
the selected invasive species. Biological invasion has
become a serious global ecological and economic problem
that deserves particular attention from both government
officials and scientists. This volume focuses on three
key scientific areas: 1) population establishment and
spreading mechanisms of the selected invasive species;
2) ecology adaptation, population growth, expansion and
evolution of invasive species; and 3) impact of bioinvasion on the ecosystem structure and function at
community and ecosystem levels. The presented research
will result in techniques for better management of
invasive species.
Salmonella in Domestic Animals Paul A. Barrow 2013
Salmonella remains a major cause of economic loss in
domestic livestock and human food poisoning worldwide.
In the last 10 years there have been major advances in
understanding the salmonella organism, meaning a
compiled source of the new research is urgently needed.
With fully updated chapters and new coverage of genome
structure, virulence, vaccine development, molecular
methods for epidemiology and exotics, this second
edition is an invaluable resource for researchers of
animal and human health.
Wildlife Tourism, Environmental Learning and Ethical
Encounters Ismar Borges de Lima 2017-06-13 This book
outlines the status quo of worldwide wildlife tourism
and its impacts on planning, management, knowledge,
awareness, behaviour and attitudes related to wildlife
encounters. It sets out to fill the considerable gaps in
our knowledge on wildlife tourism, applied ecology, and
environmental education, providing comprehensive
information on and an interdisciplinary approach to
effective management in wildlife tourism. Examining the
intricacies, challenges, and lessons learned in a
meaningful and rewarding tourism niche, this
interdisciplinary book comprehensively examines the
major potentials and controversies in the wildlife
tourism industry. Pursuing an insightful, provocative
and hands-on approach, it primarily addresses two
ib-bio-hl-paper-2013

9/11

questions: ‘Can we reconcile the needs of the wildlife
tourism industry, biodiversity conservation, ecological
learning and animal ethics issues?’ and ‘What is the
Future of the Wildlife Tourism Industry?’. Though
primaril y intended as a research text, it also offers a
valuable resource for a broad readership, which includes
university and training students, researchers, scholars,
tourism practitioners and professionals, planners and
managers, as well as the staff of government agencies.
Springer Handbook of Bio-/Neuro-Informatics Nikola
Kasabov 2013-11-30 The Springer Handbook of Bio-/NeuroInformatics is the first published book in one volume
that explains together the basics and the state-of-theart of two major science disciplines in their
interaction and mutual relationship, namely: information
sciences, bioinformatics and neuroinformatics.
Bioinformatics is the area of science which is concerned
with the information processes in biology and the
development and applications of methods, tools and
systems for storing and processing of biological
information thus facilitating new knowledge discovery.
Neuroinformatics is the area of science which is
concerned with the information processes in biology and
the development and applications of methods, tools and
systems for storing and processing of biological
information thus facilitating new knowledge discovery.
The text contains 62 chapters organized in 12 parts, 6
of them covering topics from information science and
bioinformatics, and 6 cover topics from information
science and neuroinformatics. Each chapter consists of
three main sections: introduction to the subject area,
presentation of methods and advanced and future
developments. The Springer Handbook of Bio/Neuroinformatics can be used as both a textbook and as
a reference for postgraduate study and advanced research
in these areas. The target audience includes students,
scientists, and practitioners from the areas of
information, biological and neurosciences. With
Forewords by Shun-ichi Amari of the Brain Science
Institute, RIKEN, Saitama and Karlheinz Meier of the
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University of Heidelberg, Kirchhoff-Institute of Physics
and Co-Director of the Human Brain Project.
Strategic Instincts Dominic D. P. Johnson 2020-09-08 "At
the heart of much work in international relations is the
attempt to understand why citizens and leaders act as
they do-and over the last decade, a growing body of
research has shown that the "rational choice theory"
that has long guided this understanding is insufficient.
People do not always behave rationally; instead, most of
us have psychological biases that cause us to behave
"irrationally." As political science has integrated this
new behavioral research, the literature has tended to
view such biases as source of errors or mistakes. Yet
for other fields-most notably evolutionary biology-the
same psychological biases are recognized as adaptive
heuristics that evolved to improve our decision-making,
not to undermine it. In this book, Johnson uses his
cross-disciplinary training to push this evolutionary
understanding of biases into the study of politics.
Specifically, he asks: when and how can psychological
biases cause or promote success in the realm of
international relations? Johnson focuses on three of the
most prominent psychological biases-overconfidence, the
fundamental attribution error (the tendency to see
others' actions as motivated by personality rather than
the influence of external/situational factors) and ingroup/out-group bias (favoring members of group one
identifies with over those one does not). He outlines
the scientific research on each bias, explores its
adaptive advantages, and then gives detailed historical
examples where the bias seems to have caused strategic
advantages, focusing on the American Revolution
(overconfidence), the UK and the appeasement of Hitler
(fundamental attribution error) and the Pacific campaign
in WW2 (group bias). He then circles back to acknowledge
the "dark side" of biases when taken to the extreme,
considering how confidence becomes hubris, the
attribution error becomes paranoia and group bias
becomes racism. Ultimately, Johnson argues that this
evolutionary perspective is the crucial next step in
ib-bio-hl-paper-2013

bringing psychological insights to bear on the
foundational questions in the field"-IB Sports, Exercise & Health Science Course Book John
Sproule 2012-09-20 Written by an experienced teacher,
this comprehensive book will provide students with all
the material and practice they need to succeed in this
brand new subject area. Packed with visual explanation
and practice, it will help students fully understand the
science behind the body and its relationship to human
well-being.
Biology HL Guy Décarie 2011-01
The Franciscana Dolphin PAULO CÉSAR SIMÕES-LOPES
2022-07-15 The Franciscana Dolphin: On the Edge of
Survival provides the most updated and comprehensive
knowledge on the most endangered marine mammal in the
Western South Atlantic Ocean. It synthesizes all
available information on this dolphin species, also
referred to as La Plata dolphin, ranging from taxonomy,
evolution, diet, parasites and diseases, reproduction
and growth, to genetic diversity and stock definition,
distribution, abundance, behavior, as well as the
threats and causes behind the dwindling population
numbers. Written by international experts, this book
explores aspects of the species' natural history and
urgent problems of accidental mortality in fishing nets,
contamination and habitat loss. The book provides
alternatives to rehabilitate this species and includes
proposals for marine protected areas, public policies
and international agreements aimed at joint conservation
efforts. It is an important resource for researchers and
practitioners in marine conservation, marine biology and
zoology, particularly those who seek to gain the most
reputable information on vulnerable marine mammal
species for conservation efforts. Offers the most up-todate research of the species’ natural history, biology
and ecology Discusses current threats and solutions for
species conservation that can be applied to other marine
mammal species Provides updates on national and
international agreements and policies for conservation
efforts
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Tietz Textbook of Clinical Chemistry and Molecular
Diagnostics Nader Rifai 2017-01-16 The Tietz Textbook of
Clinical Chemistry and Molecular Diagnostics, 6th
Edition provides the most current and authoritative
guidance on selecting, performing, and evaluating the
results of new and established laboratory tests. This
classic clinical chemistry reference offers encyclopedic
coverage detailing everything you need to know,
including: analytical criteria for the medical
usefulness of laboratory tests, variables that affect
tests and results, laboratory medicine, applications of
statistical methods, and most importantly clinical
utility and interpretation of laboratory tests. It is
THE definitive reference in clinical chemistry and
molecular diagnostics, now fully searchable and with
quarterly content updates, podcasts, clinical cases,
animations, and extended content online through Expert
Consult. Analytical criteria focus on the medical
usefulness of laboratory procedures. Reference ranges
show new approaches for establishing these ranges — and
provide the latest information on this topic. Lab
management and costs gives students and chemists the
practical information they need to assess costs,
allowing them to do their job more efficiently and
effectively. Statistical methods coverage provides you
with information critical to the practice of clinical
chemistry. Internationally recognized chapter authors
are considered among the best in their field. Two-color
design highlights important features, illustrations, and
content to help you find information easier and faster.
NEW! Internationally recognized chapter authors are

ib-bio-hl-paper-2013

considered among the best in their field. NEW! Expert
Consult features fully searchable text, quarterly
content updates, clinical case studies, animations,
podcasts, atlases, biochemical calculations, multiplechoice questions, links to Medline, an image collection,
and audio interviews. You will now enjoy an online
version making utility of this book even greater.
UPDATED! Expanded Molecular Diagnostics section with 12
chapters that focus on emerging issues and techniques in
the rapidly evolving and important field of molecular
diagnostics and genetics ensures this text is on the
cutting edge and of the most value. NEW! Comprehensive
list of Reference Intervals for children and adults with
graphic displays developed using contemporary
instrumentation. NEW! Standard and international units
of measure make this text appropriate for any user —
anywhere in the world. NEW! 22 new chapters that focus
on applications of mass spectrometry, hematology,
transfusion medicine, microbiology, biobanking,
biomarker utility in the pharmaceutical industry and
more! NEW! Expert senior editors, Nader Rifai, Carl
Wittwer and Rita Horvath, bring fresh perspectives and
help ensure the most current information is presented.
UPDATED! Thoroughly revised and peer-reviewed chapters
provide you with the most current information possible.
Biology of Longevity and Aging Robert Arking 2019
Revised edition of: Biology of aging: observations and
principles. 2006.
Ebook: The Science of Psychology: An Appreciative View
King 2016-09-16 Ebook: The Science of Psychology: An
Appreciative View
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